
From: Candice Robinson <Candice.Robinson@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2023 2:41 PM 
To: Lauren Maniatis <Lauren.Maniatis@cityofchicago.org>; Steve Berlin 
<Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Ethics approval for 3rd party travel  
  

Good afternoon Lauren and Steve! 
 
In follow-up to the chain below: 
 
I attended the CityMatCH Summer Board of Directors meeting in my official capacity and as a 
board member for the organization. The meeting was held June 22-23, 2023 in Minneapolis, 
MN (at the Minneapolis Marriott City Center). My travel and lodging were paid for by 
CityMatCH.   
Please let me know if you require any additional information. 
 
Best,  
Candice 
 
Candice Robinson, MD, MPH 
Medical Director, Bureau of Maternal, Child, and Adolescent Health 
333 S State St., Suite 200, Chicago, IL 60604 
Office: (312) 747-5443   
Candice.Robinson@cityofchicago.org 
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